
 

January 5, 2020 
 

 
Locally Sourced Generation Unit Now in Operation and 

Supplying Caye Caulker 
 
 
Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) advises customers in Caye Caulker that the locally sourced 
generation unit is now in operation and was successfully connected to the island's power 
system on Sunday, January 5, 2020. 
  
Since being brought on line, our teams have 
been monitoring and assessing the unit’s 
generation capacity and will continue to do so 
during the week to ensure that the unit 
functions reliably and consistently.  
 
The Company thanks all customers for their 
understanding and participation in energy 
conservation since Thursday, January 2.  We also 
acknowledge our dedicated team of employees 
who have been working tirelessly to ensure that 
power supply was restored to normal service to 
Caye Caulker. 
 
BEL remains committed to providing regular updates and plans to hold a follow up meeting 
with customers in Caye Caulker later this week. 
 

-END- 

BEL team connecting the generation unit to 
the Caye Caulker power system. 

 


